
NEBO WATER DISTRICT

March 29, 2017

Dr. Talina R. Matthews

Executive Director

Public Service Commission

P O Box 615

Frankfort KY 40602

45 NORTH BERNARD

NEBO,KENTUCKY 42441

PHONE: (270) 249-3709

FAX: (270) 249-3714
RECEIVED

APR 5 2017

Public Service

Gommission

RE: Case No. 2016-00435

Nebo Water District

ARE -Rate Adjustment

Dear Dr. Matthews:

The Nebo Water District (District) submits the following comments concerning the

Commission Staff Report dated March 28, 2017

1. The District waives its right to request a Formal Hearing in this case.

2. The District accepts the findings of the Commission Staff. It respectfully

requests the Commission to issue, as soon as possible its Order approving the

rates recommended by the Commission Staff.

If you need any additional information from the District to facilitate the implementation of

the rates, please contact our office.

Sincerely,

. E. bills. Chairman

Nebo Water District


